THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

AUGUST 15, 2013
SUBJECT:
APPROVE USING PRINCIPLES OF CRIME PREVENTION THROUGH ENVIRONMENTAL DESIGN FOR THE NEW G.C. BURKHEAD PROJECT
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve using the principles of Crime Prevention Through Environmental Design for the new G.C. Burkhead project.
FACTS


The Kentucky Department of Education requires principles from the attached document, Crime Prevention Through Environmental Design to be used when designing a new construction project.   The purpose is to assist architect firms and the Board of Education to design a facility that has a safe environment for students.  Murphy Graves will proceed to incorporate various components from this document for the project.  
RECOMMENDATION
I RECOMMEND THE BOARD approve the USE PRINCIPLES OF CRIME PREVENTION THROUGH ENVIRONMENTAL DESIGN FOR THE NEW G.C. BURKHEAD PROJECT.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD approve the USE PRINCIPLES OF CRIME PREVENTION THROUGH ENVIRONMENTAL DESIGN FOR THE NEW G.C. BURKHEAD PROJECT.
